
31/07/2020 

MR Bruce McLennan 
46 Abbott RD 
North Curl Curl NSW 2099 
bamclennan@optusnet.com.au 

RE: DA2020/0661 - 7356 / 1167221 Huston Parade NORTH CURL CURL NSW 2099

As a resident very close to the proposed tower, having to put up with poor mobile reception for 
years, I am very much in FAVOUR of the development.

The design, of replacing the existing lights pole, seems a good idea - making the result almost 
the same as we already see.

Hopefully this proposal will improve mobile coverage, not only for nearby residents, but for 
netball players and their families, beach-goers and those passing through.

Sent: 31/07/2020 11:52:32 AM
Subject: Online Submission


